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Spring 2   Week 6 – 31.03.23 

What a show! Our combined International Day 

and Spring Performance was so well attended and 

the children surpassed themselves with their 

enthusiastic singing and actions. Thank you so much 

to parents/ carers for helping to make it such an 

enjoyable occasion. We loved seeing you and/ or 

your child/ren in national/ regional costumes and 

thank you for your generosity in bringing and sharing foods/ dishes 

special to your own cultures and families. 

 

As mentioned in last week’s newsletter International Day 

is a whole-school initiative and the Nursery enjoyed 

exploring and celebrating all 

things Polish, including 

making flag bunting and 

practicing saying “cześć” 

(hello in Polish). We also 

prepared and cooked 

traditional vegetarian beetroot soup, Borscht, which we 

shared on the day with optional soured cream and 

mushroom dumplings too! 

 

Good bye and Thank You Tadpoles! The few tadpoles that remain have now 

grown legs and are going back to Tracey’s garden pond to continue their journey to 

becoming frogs. What great learning opportunities they have provided! 

 

Early Years Garden Party 
As Spring arrives, we turn our thoughts to the Early Years Garden Party. This is an 

annual event that raises vital funds to this year support the running of the beach trip 

planned for July 5th. 

 

To make the event a success we really need your help. This help takes many forms as 

briefly listed below: 

 

Save the Date 13th May 11.30-2.30  

Set up from 9.30, clear up until 4 

Volunteer your time by signing up via the (more 21st century!) link; 

https://volunteersignup.org/XH377   Thank you! 

https://volunteersignup.org/XH377


Donate anything giftable, as new, to the main tombola (bins will be placed at yr1 and 

Reception entrances after Easter). This can include bottles. 

Donate a pre loved, excellent condition soft toy for the ‘Find a Friend’ stall. 

Bake cakes with attached lists of ingredients for the very popular café. 

Donate to your class raffle which asks for items the colour of the rainbow. Please give 

donations directly to nursery staff or place in box outside/inside the classroom door. 

 

Thank you to all parents/ carers for your continued support during this Spring term. We 
wish you a wonderful Easter break and look forward see you back on Monday 17th 
April.   
 

 

Liz, Tracey, Katrina, Fiona, and Sophie  


